
 
 

 
 

 

Cir No. 19 / C-2 / 2021                                                                           5th June 2021 

TO ALL MEMBERS IN MAHARASHTRA :  

Dear Sir, 

As you are aware, the Association has made several Representations to the Govt of 
Maharashtra from the beginning of April 2021, requesting the Government to grant 
Permission to Operate Garment Manufacturing Units with 50% attendance by following 
COVID Norms.  

The Association has also undertaken a Survey at the end of April 2021 and the synopsis 
of the Survey conducted by CMAI was sent to the Central & State Governments , Reserve 
Bank of India, NITI Aayog, DPIIT,  and urged them  to take note of the pain of the Industry 
Members and take appropriate measures to alleviate the hardships and avoid the Industry 
slipping into a catastrophic abyss. 

We are glad to inform you that our Representations have been considered by the 
Government and most areas of Maharashtra will be starting the Operation from Monday, 
7th June 2021.  

We , however, request you to kindly observe the COVID Norms strictly which are being 
sent herewith with this Circular.   

Thanking you, 

Yours truly, 
 
 
P.Chandrasekharan 
Secretary 
 


